Oregon Water Resources Department
Water Rights Services Division

Water Rights Application
Number G-17452

Summary Order
Findings of Fact

On March 10, 2011, Rattlesnake Creek Land & Cattle Company submitted an application to the
Department for a water use permit.

On November 29, 2012, the Department issued a Final Order approving Application G-17452 and
Permit G-16983.

Subsequently, the Department determined that Well 21 (HARN 51765) does not meet current
minimum well construction standards. Therefore, on the Department’s own motion, the November
29, 2012 Final Order for Application G-17452 and Permit G-16983 are rescinded. At a later date,
the Department will issue a Final Order for Application G-17452.

Now, therefore, it is ORDERED:

The Final Order dated November 29, 2012, approving Application G-17452 and associated Permit
G-16983 are rescinded and of no further force or effect.

DATED January 24,2013

E. Timothy Wallin
Sfor Phillip C. Ward, Director
Water Resources Department



This document was prepared by Kerry Kavanagh. If you have any questions about any of the
statements contained in this document I am most likely the best person to answer your questions.
You can reach me at 503-986-0816.

If you have previously filed a protest and want to know its status, please contact Patricia
McCarty at 503-986-0820.

If you have other questions about the Department or any of its programs please contact our
Customer Service Group at 503-986-0801.

Address all other correspondence to: Water Rights Section, Oregon Water Resources
Department, 725 Summer St NE Ste 4, Salem OR 97301-1266, Fax: 503-986-0901.




